
City of Casa Grande, Arizona 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Special Meeting 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, August 25, 2015 at 6:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers at City 
Hall to consider the following: 
 
Request by Deborah Martin, T C Paramount, L.L.C., appealing the following 
administrative decision:    
 

1. DSA-15-00104: Appeal of a Notice and Order regarding the 
requirement to obtain a Right-of-Way Encroachment Permit for 
existing air conditioning equipment and fencing improvements located 
in the public alley behind 416 N. Florence Street.  (Planner Laura 
Blakeman) 

 

 
Posted at Casa Grande City Hall and the Police Dispatch Center, on this 6th day 
of August , 2015, at 5:00 p.m. 
 

Remilie S. Miller 
/s/Remilie S. Miller, MMC  
City Clerk  
 
 


